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March 6, 2018

Mr. Paul Gaudet

Phone: (207) 807-2195 Email: pgaudet@gaudetsconstruction.com

Gaudet’s Construction
77 Brook Road
Falmouth, ME 04105

RE: 5§ Milk Street - Fourth Floor
S Milk Street Portland, ME
NFPA 13 Fire Sprinkler Modifications
Compliance Letter

This letter certifies that the modifications made to the existing NFPA 13 (wet) sprinkler system to accommodate
renovations at the existing building located at 5 Milk Street Portland, ME are in compliance with NFPA 13,
State, and local codes.

Please Note: The scope of the project was limited to the before mentioned fourth floor tenant space, as such,

no sprinkler renovations were performed to the existing system at other portions of the building, and the
existing sprinkler protection remained as is in all other portions of the building.

Signed: "—y~ m%#m Date: -\%/(ﬁ’// g8

Frank P. Welch Ir, Estlmator




